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FALL 2020 STUDENT ELECTIONS!! 

The Associated Students of Solano College (ASSC) is looking for students who are interested in participating in 
student government.  

As members of the ASSC, Senators preside over a budget created by student fees, donations from the  
Barnes and Noble Bookstore, Vendor sales and campus visit fees, etc. As a member of the ASSC, you will have 
the opportunity to have a seat on various Hiring committees to ensure that student voices are heard before 
someone is hired as a Dean or as another member of the campus Administration. 

We are in need of candidates for the following positions: 

President and Vice-President (must run as a “team”) 

Legislative Advocate 

Student Trustee (receives a monthly stipend) 

Aside from the honor of representing your fellow students, there are other benefits to being a part of student 
government: free campus parking permits; priority registration; participation noted on transcripts; a possible 
stipend. Due to campus closures, the election process will be totally online. Documents, applications, copies of 
the ASSC Constitution, Bylaws and Election Code and the Election Calendar are now available on the ASSC web 
page. 

We are also in need of 20 Senators for various positions (Students are encouraged to apply for these positions 
as they are not ‘elected’). An application is posted on the SCC student government web page. Please return 
your application to and have your questions answered regarding GPA minimum requirements, time 
commitments and the election and appointment process by contacting Dr. Rischa Slade at 
Rischa.Slade@solano.edu.  

GO FALCONS!!! 

4000 Suisun Valley Road | Fairfield, CA 94534 | 707-864-7000, Ext. 4367          
Newsletter can be found online: www.solano.edu/assc/newsletter 

mailto:Rischa.Slade@solano.edu
http://www.solano.edu/assc/newsletter



